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COCA Update on WorkSafeBC Activities #451 October 7, 2009 

 

Notice from BC Safety Authority 

 
In response to a number of expressions of interest, the BC Safety Authority has 
decided to add another meeting in the Lower Mainland to its consultation process 
on this proposal.  The meeting will be held on Monday, October 26, from 6:30 – 
8:30 p.m. at BCIT, Building SE1 (Electrical Training Centre), Room 109, 
3700 Willingdon Avenue, Burnaby. We would very much appreciate your 
informing your members of this meeting, and we hope to see many of them 
there. 
  
You might be interested to know that we have now completed four consultation 
meetings – in Nanaimo, Burnaby, Kelowna and Cranbrook.  For the most part, 
the response has been very positive, and we have received some helpful and 
constructive suggestions for ways in which the proposal might be improved. 
  
In addition to the Lower Mainland meeting mentioned above, we will also be 
proceeding with the remaining three consultation meetings posted on the BC 
Safety Authority website (www.safetyauthority.ca 
<http://www.safetyauthority.ca/> ): 
  
Thursday, October 15 (6:30 – 8:30 p.m.)                       Abbotsford 
           Best Western Inn, Conference Centre (to the left of the hotel) 
            32110 Marshall Road 
  
Monday, October 19 (6:30 – 8:30 p.m.)             Prince George 
           Westwood Mennonite Church, Learning Centre 
            2658 Ospika Boulevard 
  
Wednesday, October 21 (6:30 – 8:30 p.m.)                   Victoria 
           Camosun College, Interurban Campus  
            Campus Centre, Room 124A 
4461 Interurban Road 


